PaUI 8 Mallreen Speyerer
113 Belle Terre Drive
Madison, MS 39110

June 25, 2020

Mr. Scott Weeks
Zoning Administrator
Planning and Zoning
125 West North Street
Post Office Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

Re:  Appeal of Rand, LLC Planning and Zoning Commission Decision

Dear Mr. Weeks,

Please accept this letter as notice of our appeal of the Planning and Zoning Commission’s
June 11, 2020, vote to change the zoning of the approximately 17 acres off of Catlett Road
to R-2.

I request that the exhibits I submitted to the Planning and Zoning Commission be forwarded
to the Board of Supervisors in support of my opposition to the rezoning.

I also request that the hearing on this appeal not be held at the Board of Supervisors’ meeting
on July 20, 2020. I will be out-of-town that day.

Enclosed is a check for the filing fee of $78.12.

Sincerely,

L

Mimi Speyerer

Enclosure



